
  
  

  
 
March 22, 2013 
 
 

 
Notice of Public Meeting and Comment Period  

for Possible Relocation of Dana Point Post Office  
 

 
The U.S. Postal Service (USPS) is considering the relocation of the Dana 
Point Post Office, located at 24551 Del Prado, to an undetermined location 
within the city of Dana Point and as close to the current site as possible. 
 
If a move is approved and takes place, there would be no change to Post 
Office Box numbers or ZIP Codes and retail hours and services would remain 
the same. 
 
Public input on this proposed relocation is welcome. A public meeting will be 
held to explain the proposal and hear comments at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, April 
9, 2013, in the City Council Chambers at Dana Point City Hall, 33282 Golden 
Lantern, Dana Point CA 92629.  
 
Written comments are also being accepted through April 24, 2013. Please 
submit written comments to: 
 
Diana Alvarado 
Facilities Headquarters – Pacific Area 
U.S. Postal Service 
1300 Evans Ave. Ste. 200 
San Francisco CA 94188-8200 
 
USPS does not receive tax dollars for its operations or facilities, but covers 
costs solely through the revenue received from the sale of its products and 
services. 
 


